The Texas Association of Obstetricians and Gynecologists



EXECUTIVE COUNCIL

George D. Wendel, Jr., MD President

Albert T. Gros, MD President-Elect April 23, 2007

Betty J. Edwards, MD Past President

Raiph Anderson, MD Vice President

Peter K. Norton, MD Secretary-Treasurer

Dave W. Kittrell, MD Chair, Texas Section ACOG

John C. Jennings, MD Vice Chair, Texas Sect ACOG

Christina Greig, MD Chair, TX Sect Jr. Fellows

Jennifer Graff, MD Vice Chair, TX Sect Jr. Fellows

Councilors

Charles E. Lee Brown, MD
Marlene C. Corton, MD
Mark C. Maberry, MD
Eugene C. Toy, MD
John O'Connor, MD
David D. Vineyard, JD, MD
Margaret Kelley, MD
Christopher Powers, JD, MD
Robert M. Wheeler, MD

Terry Braverman P.O. Box 11571 Marina del Rey, CA 90295

Mr. Braverman:

Thank you for your recent presentation, "When Things Get Tough, the Tough Lighten Up!" given to the 78th Annual TAOG/Texas Section ACOG meeting in Houston. We appreciate your time and effort on behalf of our group, and everyone thoroughly enjoyed your presentation. They also enjoyed your book as an extra 'bonus' for attending. Thank you for the opportunity to include this for our attendees!!

You made quite a number of people smile.... that's what it's about! Life is too short to be taken seriously all the time!

We wish you continued success!

Sincerely.

Karen O'Briant Executive Director

Texas Association of Ob/Gyn

Executive Office 141 Idlewild Creek Rd Sweetwater, TX 79556 (325) 235-1959 Fax: (325) 235-4687 taog@hotmail.com www.bxobgyn.org